Town of LaFollette
Special Meeting
February 1, 2021

7:00pm

Bailey Greene and Grant Neuens were at the meeting to explain how they are going to do the food
waste that they will get from restaurants which will be mixed straw and weeds and covered with dirt. It
is hot compost versus cold compost. It is food waste and protein as well. They will be using the existing
driveway which is 300 feet from the swampy area. It will be 50 cubic yards maximum and they agreed
to add an electric fence around perimeter of the bin to deter wild life. The container is 42’x8'x4’ (LWH)
with twenty 4'x4’x4’ bins. They have 20 acres on Lone Wolf Train west side of road. The address is 249

Nelson Road.

This meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm

Linda Terrian, Clerk



